From: Gabrielle

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 11:07 AM

To: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: Question for renters commission meeting 2/16

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or
follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello,

| am reaching out with a question to see if you would be able to address at the commission meeting
tomorrow. Are there already, or have you considered monetary incentives or other motivations
for landlords to meet sustainability standards? | appreciate your time and consideration of this
question. Thank you!

Best,
Gabby



